
Extension of Deadline for Applications

Due to the late issuance of Grade 12 Certificates, NICTA 
is extending the deadline for applications to its scholarship 
program.

This should give time for eligible applicants to obtain and 
submit certified copies of their certificates along with their 
application forms and other required documents. 

The deadline is now extended to – 
4:00pm,26thFebruary 2021

For more information about the scholarship, refer to the 
NICTA website at www.nicta.gov.pg and select the 
“Girls in ICT” link
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